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FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sunday 5 October 

Sunday Brunch meet at Stamford 
No pre-booking required – just turn up on spec. An 
informal event meeting in the extensive car park at 
Bath Row, Stamford, PE9 2WE from 10.30am in time 
for a 11am-ish brunch at The Cosy Club in the former 
sorting office - see www.cosyclub.co.uk/stamford. 
Please be prompt. Contact Adrian Cunnington 
(numbers above) if you need to know more. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 14 October 

Clubnight visit: KGF Classic Cars 
Fellow club member Karl Fasulo has kindly invited us to 
an open evening at his business in Peterborough, 
KGF Classic Cars, for our October clubnight. 
 
As some will know, Karl likes to have an interesting and 
varied selection of classic cars for sale at any one time, 
but, as I’m sure you will understand, his stock varies 
according to sales! But it’s likely there will be several 
wonderful classics for us to peruse! Contrary to last 
month’s News and given the lateness in the year, we 
have decided to ask everyone to make your own way 
(see map top right) to arrive by 7.15pm at:  
KGF Classic Cars, Unit 6c, Fasulo Business Prk, 
Roundhouse Close, off Padholme Road, Peterborough 
PE1 5TA.Tel: 01733 425140 
 
Visit www.kgfclassiccars.co.uk to gain some idea of 
what to expect! Please let Nigel Mann know (call 
01775 723856 or email nmann@eemc.co.uk) if you 
plan to join us so we can advise Karl of approximate 
numbers. Thanks! 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Location map for KGF Classic Cars visit 

 

Tuesday 11 November 

Pub night 
November’s Clubnight will be a pub night at a venue to 
be confirmed. Full info next month but check the 
website or phone Joy Mann on 01775 723856 for news. 

 

Friday 14 November 

Club outing 
Thank you to everyone who has booked to join our 
outing to the NEC Classic Motor Show or to do a spot of  
Christmas Shopping in Birmingham.  Tickets are in the 
process of being bought and we have elected, mainly 
for reasons of affordability, to hire a minibus. There are 
still a couple of seats left for any latecomers. If you wish 
to go please contact Adrian Cunnington on 01775 
761520 immediately. 7am departure, 8.30pm return. 
Costs: £20 per person for travel. £25 per person for 
Show admission. Food at extra cost, pay as you go. 
 

Sunday 7 December 

Christmas lunch 
At the Hare & Hounds, Fulbeck, £20 for three courses 
with tea or coffee. Traditional Christmas fare. Full menu 
on the website shortly. Book now with Joy Mann on 
01775 723856. Limited to 48 places; first come, first 
served. 
 

Tuesday 9 December 

Annual General Meeting    Full details to follow. 
 
 
 

and east elloe news 

Club fleeces: available NOW from Joy on 01775 723856.  Ideal Xmas gift! 
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HELLO!  
September was a bumper month for new member 
recruitment…  Welcome to SEECCC to Roger and 
Gay Bright, John Choma, Anthony Grunwell, Cherry 
and Tony Hobson, Marcus Hosier, Rowland and 
Sheila Knighton, Mandy Reeve and David 
Sanderson. 
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LAST MONTH  
 

 

Sunday 7 September: Moulton Park Show 
Thanks to everyone who supported the club’s stand at 
the Show on the day (pictured above) and to Steve 
Saunders and Paul Pollard for looking after 
arrangements. The brilliant weather was a bonus! 
 

Tuesday  9 September 

Clubnight run to West Deeping 
Thanks to Jean & Paul Pollard for this enjoyable run to 
the Red Lion at West Deeping where we enjoyed some 
excellent food. Congratulations to Jenny & Trevor 
Overson for winning another quiz, this time as we made 
our way along the 20 mile route. 
 

Sunday 21 September 

‘Norfolk Trundle’ 
Once again Team Read came up trumps with a superb 
day out in the east with their annual, superbly 
organised as always, Norfolk Trundle. 

Thirty five of us, including new members Roger and 
Gay Bright, plus Allan and Marion Beesley (welcome 
all!), assembled at the Timbers in Fincham for Sunday 
morning coffee and a bit of a natter before setting off on 
a leisurely drive through carefully selected rural Norfolk 
lanes to make up a pleasant thirty five mile route.  

Along the way, John and Pauline had set a fairly 
straightforward quiz to be answered, with three or four 

more challenging questions thrown in to sort out the 
men from the boys. 

After a very convivial Sunday lunch at the Angel at 
Larling (close to Snetterton race circuit), John Read 
presented Nick and Cheryl Daubney the day’s star 
prize for proving they were the real “men” by winning 
the quiz. 

A huge thank you to John and Pauline for putting 
together another extremely enjoyable day out in Norfolk 
and, as a result, we will all look forward to Trundle 
2015. 

Would anyone fancy organising a Wolds Wheelie, 
Rutland Runout, Cambridgeshire Canter, or?….. well, 
you decide!! 

Nigel Mann 
        
A reminder that we’re looking for new Committee 
members for 2015 to assist with the organisation of an 
ever-increasing event load for our expanding 
membership, now closing in on 140. If you can help, 
please speak to Adrian Cunnington, Joy Mann or any 
Committee member or come along to the AGM on 9 Dec. 

 
Congratulations to Alan & Jackie Aistrup who won 
themselves this classic 
’67 VW Beetle (right) in a 
competition recently!  

 

 

East Elloe Motor Club ROMER 
 

The motorsports section of our Club has a 12 car navigational rally coming up on Wednesday 5
th

 
November. Starting in the Holbeach locality, the event will feature a 47 mile route of straightforward 
navigation for experts and novices, all on local roads on Ordnance Survey Map 131. Open to members of 

King’s Lynn & District Motor Club too. £12 entry fee. Entries and offers to marshal (training will be given!) to Adrian 
Cunnington on 01775 761520 or email acunnington@eemc.co.uk. 
 

King’s Lynn & DMC have a 12-car navigational event starting at Runcton Holme, near King’s Lynn on Wednesday 8
th

 
October. Call Paul Haylock on 01553 810070 for details. They are also seeking marshals to assist with their 
forthcoming Lynn Stages Rally at Sculthorpe airfield near Fakenham on Sunday 25

th
 October. Call Dave Pollard on 

01366 383860 if you can help. 
 

Wales Rally GB: 13-16 November 2014 based in Llandudno, North Wales. Contact Dave Pollard on 01366 383860 if you 
want to marshal. Finally a reminder that our AGM is on 9

th
 December. Details to follow on the website at 

www.eemc.co.uk 
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